


TWENTY-NINTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 15

  5:00 pm In Thanksgiving for Blessings Received

- Clara Creglia

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 16

  9:00 am Anna Le R.I.P. - Dung & Hoa Tran

11:00 am The People of the Parish

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 20

  7:00 pm Joseph Tri Ngo R.I.P. - Ngo Family

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 21

9:00 am Assunta & Giovanni Cardelli R.I.P.

- Anne Marie

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 22

  5:00 pm Domenico & Rosalia Gallippi R.I.P.

- Francesco & Family

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 23

  9:00 am Vincent & Margherita Giraudi R.I.P.

- Lorenzo & Mirella Pistone

11:00 am The People of the Parish

Please note:  There will be no weekday

Mass on Tuesday, October 18 and

Wednesday, October 19 due to a mandated

Archdiocesan priest retreat.

Sick: That all in need of our prayers may be
surrounded by God’s grace and healing love.

Deceased: For those who have gone to their
eternal reward: that God will have mercy on them,
especially Silverio Recine and Jean Conforzi.

Pope’s October Prayer Intention: For a Church
open to everyone - We pray for the Church; ever
faithful to, and courageous in preaching the Gospel,
may the Church be a community of solidarity,
fraternity and welcome, always living in an
atmosphere of synodality.

Parish Headcount

The Archdiocese of Toronto has requested that all
parish and mission communities participate in its’
annual parishioner attendance survey on the
weekends of October 15/16 and October 22/23. 
The reason for the count is to help provide an
accurate profile of Mass attendance in the
Archdiocese.

During the month of October, the
Rosary will be recited after all weekday
Masses. Everyone is welcome to
participate.  If you do not have a rosary,
or know how to pray the rosary,
rosaries and pamphlets on how to pray
the rosary are available for free at the
counter in the church foyer.

Welcome Back Sunday - October 23rd

The Knights of Columbus are
hosting a Welcome Back Sunday
next Sunday, October 23, after
the 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m.
Masses.  Please join us for
sweets and coffee and spend some time together
to reconnect with your fellow parishioners.  If you
have any questions, please call Steve Venere at
416-505-9396.

Weekly (Oct 2). . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $2,448.97
Building Fund. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $1,076.00
Healing & Reconciliation . . . . . . . . . . . . . $920.00

Expenses (Sep 26 - Oct 2) . . . . . . . . . $6,207.43

Weekly (Oct 9). . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $2,422.25

Expenses (Oct 3 - Oct 9) . . . . No cheques written

Thank you for your contribution.

Next weekend, October 22/23, there will be a
second collection for World Mission Sunday.



OCTOBER 16, 2022

Are you able to host a Ukrainian family?

When hearing reports of the war in Ukraine, and the
millions of Ukrainians that have been forced to flee
their homeland, many have asked what they can do
to help.  Over 80,000 Ukrainians have already
arrived to Canada through a special visa program
created by Immigration Canada. An additional
500,000 have applied to the program and are
expected to arrive in the coming months. Many are
arriving to Toronto and are without family here in
Canada to help them. Among those will be some
who are vulnerable to human trafficking, particularly
seniors, single women, and women with children.
There is an immediate need for families to host for
a period of between one and six months some of
those who have arrived.

If you would like to learn more about hosting a
Ukrainian family, please go to Archdiocese of
Toronto - Ukrainian Crisis (archtoronto.org) and
register for a virtual information session.
(https://www.archtoronto.org/en/offices-and-minist
ries/social-justice--outreach/office-for-refugees-or
at/home/ukrainian-crisis/)

Municipal Elections 2022

Cast Your Vote!

A municipal election will be held on Monday,
October 24, 2022. All Catholics are strongly
encouraged to exercise their democratic right to
vote. To help learn more about the candidates for
Catholic School Board Trustee, Cardinal Collins has
given permission for these candidates to distribute
literature to parishioners departing Mass on
weekends from October 1/2 through October 22/23.
We hope you’ll take the time to get to know those
seeking elected office for this important role. 

To ensure your vote for Catholic School Board
Trustee, at the polling booth, verify that you are
registered as a separate school supporter. If your
support status is incorrect ask for an Application to
Amend Voters' List. This form may be completed
and submitted at the polling station. Thank you for
your interest and involvement in this fall’s municipal
election!

Pakistan Floods - Humanitarian Relief

Devastating floods in Pakistan have displaced
hundreds of thousands, at one point leaving a third
of the country inundated with water. More than
1,500 people have died following record rainfall with
33 million throughout the country affected by this
disaster.  Since June, Pakistan has experienced
three times more rainfall than an average monsoon
season. Flooding and landslides have destroyed
homes, crops, health centres, roads and bridges. 
There is an elevated risk of the spread of malaria,
dengue fever and other diseases. Priorities include
clean water, shelter and health care for those
directly affected by this tragic situation.

The Archdiocese of Toronto will channel donations
through Catholic partners (including Caritas
Canada – Development and Peace as well as the
Archdiocese of Karachi) to support relief efforts
underway.  Those wishing to help may do so in

the following ways:

! Online through the Archdiocese of Toronto
website – www.archtoronto.org

! By phone through the Development Office –
416-934-3411

! Through the parish, making cheques payable to:
St. John the Evangelist – Pakistan Floods –
Humanitarian Relief

Please continue to pray for those who have died
and been displaced as a result of this tragic
situation in Pakistan.

World Mission Sunday

There will be a second collection next weekend,
October 22/23, for the Evangelization of the
Nations, otherwise known as World Mission
Sunday.  This is a worldwide collection for the
missionary church and it is our opportunity to assist
at-need Catholic communities  globally. Offerings
are combined with offerings from other Catholics
around the world and distributed to missions and
dioceses. We are called to share from our
abundance with those less fortunate who lack the
basic essentials to know, love and praise God. 
Thank you for your support of this important work.
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